

Friday, December 27th 2024

to the members of Naomi DAV chapter 15,

it continues to be my utmost privilege to serve as your chapter Commander. **You** have inspired me to strive for excellence, embodying the high standards and values that define this remarkable chapter. Your unwavering support empowers me to represent Naomi DAV chapter 15 at all functions concerning the DAV and the broader disabled veterans communities.

At our monthly meetings, the Michael J. Crscenz VA Medical Center executives consistently express their admiration for our members' strong turnout and active participation. It is always a privilege to welcome guests and have them share their important messages and services with a room full of engaged and eager individuals.

Your dedication, commitment, and spirit of interdependency are widely recognized and frequently praised at influential Circles. This Collective Strength continues to elevate our chapter and amplify our impact.

Thank you for the trust and confidence you place in me. I will continue to serve in this role as long as the Creator and Naomi DAV chapter 15 members show me favor.

In service and gratitude, Leonard M. Johnson Commander, Naomi DAV chapter 15